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Dear Families, 

Welcome back to a new year at NRJ. The atmosphere around school has been lovely and the 

children have settled in beautifully to their new classes. Lots of happy children and staff!  

Our new Year 3’s have been incredible and have impressed us all with their excellent 

attitudes towards learning, kindness and respect for others. We have also welcomed several 

new children into other year groups as well as new staff. Miss Mullin, Miss Goodridge and 

Miss Brown join our teaching staff and Mrs Longman, Mrs Dolan, Miss Everard and Miss 

Smith join our fantastic support staff team. We also have our new SENCO Mrs Boon. 

Over the Summer holiday we have had our new heating system fitted across school, which 

we will feel the benefits of, during the winter months! 

Our Curriculum 

We have welcomed the children back into school through our tribal classroom project, to 

ensure all of our children feel that they belong. Here are some of the words they have used 

to describe what it means to be part of a team: 

  

Next week we will be launching our new 50 reads challenge again. The lists remain the same 

for Year 3 / 4 and we will be launching the new titles for Year 5 and 6 very soon!  

Keeping our children safe 

For information about safeguarding at Nevill Road Juniors, please see the following link: 

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/page/safeguarding/63092 

If you have any concerns about a child in school, please contact Mrs Cliff who is our 

Designated Safeguarding Lead. We have a wide range of e safety resources that you can also 

access through the website.  

 

You can also use the CEOP (Child Exploitation and Online 

Protection Centre) link on our website.  It protects children from 

harm online and offline with a focus on child sexual exploitation and online protection issues.  

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/page/safeguarding/63092


Communication 

We try our best to share information with you all on a regular basis through our weekly 

newsletters, twitter (@NRJunior) and through school spider. We are also always available in 

the mornings and at the end of the day. If you have any questions for the class teacher, please 

email admin@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk and your message will be passed on as soon as 

possible.  

Reminders 

 Please return any reading books that may still be at home. 

 Remember to bring the children into school in the correct uniform. 

 Healthy snacks at lunchtime and water only, thank you. 

 Dogs must not be brought on to the school site. 

 Please park and drive responsibly to keep our children safe. 

 

I hope you have a restful weekend and look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

  

 
Diary Dates 

Tuesday 12th September – Maya Visit Year 6 

Thursday 14th September – SEND Parent and carer coffee morning (9 – 10.30am) 

Wednesday 27th September – 3T Beeston Castle visit. 

Friday 29th September – 3PF / 3M Beeston Castle visit. 

Monday 2nd October – Year 6 Screening 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October – HALF TERM 

Monday 30th October – return to school 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are confirmed. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for our SEND 

parent and carer coffee 

morning. 

Thursday 14th September 

9-10.30am in the School Hall 
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